
 

 

Note from Author Steven Kellogg to Rachel Alexander 
 
 
[handwritten note] 
 
Dear Rachel [drawing of star]                 5/18/97 
 
THANK-YOU for your thoughtful letter! I am deeply honored to have been selected as the recipient of 
the Jo Osborne Award. I am very much looking forward to the conference next January, and it will be a 
pleasure to meet you then. With appreciation and best regards. 
Sincerely, 
Steven 
 


